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From: Katherine Flesher

To: Brown, Don

Cc: fpettis@cleanpowerlakecounty.org

Subject: [External] Public Comment:AS 2021-03: Adjusted Standard for the Waukegan Station
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 11:06:51 AM

Hello IL Pollution Control Board,

As a born and raised citizen of Waukegan, IL, | believe that Waukegan residents, and all
residents along the beautiful resource that is Lake Michigan, deserve clean water. NRG
Energy must take responsibility for their actions in creating ash ponds and invest in cleaning
these ash ponds. | believe that this clean up project should be held to the highest possible
standards and regulations.

I realize that 1 am a week behind in submitting my public comment but I hope that it will not
go unnoticed. Please do right by Waukegan citizens and push for cleanup.

Thank you and all the work you do.
Best regards,

Katy Flesher
847-406-7072
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